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Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop S2-14-26 
Baltimore, Maryland 21244-1850 

Center for Medicaid & CHIP Services 
Disabled and Elderly Health Programs Group  
Division of Community Systems Transformation 

January 23, 2017 

Jennifer Y. Miles, MS 
Project Director 
Money Follows the Person 
Long-Term Services and Supports Administration 
Department of Health and Mental Hygiene 
201 West Preston Street Rm. 137 
Baltimore, MD 21201 

Dear Ms. Miles, 

I am pleased to inform you that your request to amend the Maryland Money Follows the Person 
(MFP) Operational Protocol has been approved and is effective January 20, 2017. This 
amendment is listed with the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) as Version 1.4. 
Please refer to this number in all future correspondence regarding your Operational Protocol.  

Maryland's MFP Operational Protocol 1.4 amendment has been reviewed and reflects updates 
and administrative adjustments following the 2016 – 2020 Supplemental Budget Award 
approval.   

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to the MFP Rebalancing Demonstration program. If 
you have any questions about the information contained in this correspondence, or further 
questions about the MFP program please contact me at mary.botticelli@cms.hhs.gov or 
410-786-4825. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Botticelli 

Cc:  
Susan P. Panek Deputy Director, MD Community Long Term Care and Nursing Home Services 
Martha Egan, CMS MFP Technical Director 
Todd Wilson, CMS, MFP Team Lead  
Roger Auerbach, MFP Technical Assistance Lead 


